
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC) 
Burnaby North Secondary School 

Minutes of Meeting Monday June 12, 2017 

 
Chair: Jennifer Wu (Temp until Sept 2017)                     Vice Chair: Alison Zheng 
Treasurer:                                                                          Secretary: Jenny Liu 
DPAC Reps: Margaret Wong, Vivian Shi, Calvin Taplay 
SPC Reps: Christina Wang, Faye Liu, Wanda Chow, Nurhan Uludag, Jerry Ji 
 
Approval of the May 8, 2017 meeting minutes 
The previous meeting minutes were formally approved. 
 
Student Government Update 
No updates. 
 
Principal’s Report – Mr. David Rawnsley 
Mr. Rawnsley: Viking for A Day invited Grad 2022 students to come to North and North also 
organized “Float a Boat” for ADHD students. With the coming to the end of the school year, 
drama, dance and music shows and sports banquet were going to wrap up for the school year. 

School is trying to find out how to apply Student Learning Grant (from government) to all the 
students’ benefits such as minimize the student fees or grants to all clubs etc. Ideas and inputs are 
welcome. 

Students in Access Program will be in charge of “Fruit and Veggie Program” in September. 

Mr. Martino: School leaving ceremony went smoothly and 320 grads were going to Prom, 
Dinner and Dance at Bay Shore hotel to celebrate. Also, around 150 grads were going to Dry 
grad at Nikkei Centre Burnaby. 

Parent Portal System is replacing paper report cards. All the login and account info were sent to 
parents. Please sign in at https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do 

Tech survey is sent out to all parents about how supportive the school system is. Please complete 
and appreciate all feedbacks. 

Ms. Carr: On May 17, grade 8 and 9 students had Core Competency Chats during their tutorial 
time. It showed the important lessons they have learned and the connections they are making 
with what they have learned by their communication skills.  

Dry Grads committee: Ask for $5 each for 150 students who are going to the Dry Grads event. 
PAC approved for the money to subsidize the expenses such as security, bus rental and DJ etc. 

 



    

 

Treasurer’s Report 

As of June 12, 2017, the two account balances are $2374.11 and $40,772.57 respectively. 
 
DPAC Report 
DPAC had the last meeting on May 15, 2017 and they discussed about student voice and 
Burnaby custodian services review. For the AGM minutes, please visit 
http://www.burnabydpac.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/DPAC-15-05-2017-General-
Meeting-Minutes.pdf 
 
SPC Report 
No SPC report 
 
Chair’s Report 
About 35 North parents showed up for a meeting in June and came up with some questions about 
the school. Please see the attached for the questions and the answers from School. 
 
NEXT PAC MEETING:  
The next meeting will be September 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 


